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AN ELECTION DURING A PANDEMIC 

 
The health and well-being of the community is, and always has been, our priority. It is 
our commitment to band members that vital services, programs, and government 
functions continue safely. This includes elections and referendums. 
 
The following protocols have been put in place to protect the community against 
COVID-19: 
 

1. If you experience cold or flu-like symptoms, do not attend any election-related 
events including the nomination meeting or the in-person polling station. 
 

2. You must wear a face mask at the nomination meeting and the polling station. 
Face masks will be available at the entrance. 
 

3. Sanitize your hands when entering and leaving the nomination meeting and 
polling station. 
 

4. Maintain physical distance of 6’ at all times. 
 

5. Refrain from socializing indoors at election-related events. Please save this for 
outside following the events. 
 

6. Only six eligible voters will be permitted into the nomination meeting and polling 
station at one time. Please be patient as you will be required to wait your turn. 
 

7. Elders and vulnerable people are encouraged to use the mail-in nomination and 
ballot packages to decrease the risk of contracting COVID-19. 
 

8. Eligible voters must bring one piece of government-issued identification. This will 
also speed up the nomination and voting processes and minimize wait times. 

 

 

 


